
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our school  
 
Our school is in Norwich and is called Catton Grove Primary School. There are so many pupils, 
over 700! We have loads of visitors who come in and help us like authors and dancers. This 
summer we had an amazing school fate where we had lots of stalls and music. I am in Year 5 
and our teachers are Miss Barnes, Mr Buxton and Mr Moore. 
 


